
 
 
 
 
NOTICE: Please see the Straw Proposal for Proposed Revisions to the FY2015 
Sustainable Biopower Competitive Solicitation at the link below. The proposed changes 
contained in this document were prepared based upon discussion that occurred at the 
June 26, 2014 Biopower Technical Working Group meeting. This document references 
the FY2014 Sustainable Biopower Competitive Solicitation, which may be downloaded 
by clicking the link below.  
 
A 30-day public comment period begins on the July 22, 2014 issuance date of this straw 
proposal. Please submit all comments in writing to 
publiccomments@njcleanenergy.com by 5:00 pm on August 21, 2014. Comments will 
be posted on the “Policy Updates and Request for Comments” page on the NJCEP 
website following the end of the comment period and considered by Staff in developing 
the FY2015 Solicitation that will be presented to the Board for approval at one of its 
regular agenda meetings.  
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